
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Friday, March 7, 2025 1 :52 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 01401-2025 

To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 209126 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2025 1:49 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 209126 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 3:57 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 209126 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Mitchell Schlesinger 
Telephone: 9546736656 
Email: mjschlesinger@bellsouth.net 
Address: 10530 SW 119th St. Miami FL 33176 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Mitchell Schlesinger Account Number: 
Address: 10530 SW 119th St. Miami FL 33176 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaints against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 
The only thing more GROTESQUE than FPL asking for a $9 BILLION rate hike is if the PSC even remotely considers 
granting this. Who is more amoral & corrupt here, FPL or the PSC. Florida has the highest percentage of senior citizens 
to its population of any state in the country. The majority are on fixed income which will be negatively impacted. A 
public energy company beholden to shareholders is an invitation to gauge customers. Someone(s) on the PSC needs to 
grow a spine. 
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